NEWS! Spring 2018

PRESIDENT

Abby Albano

TREASURER

Kristen Braithwaite

SECRETARY

Stacey Beebe

VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR

Tiffany Jacquier

EMAIL:

pawsptoswk@gmail.com

PHONE:

413-569-6598 (WS Office) Powder Mill and Woodland Schools PTO, Southwick, MA

NOW ONLINE!

www.pawspto.com







Parents & Teachers working together for the benefit of our children!

We have an amazing spring planned! So many fun events that will help raise spirits and money for our students in Powder Mill & Woodland Schools. Spirit Days brightened our February Fridays, and Barnes & Noble Night was a huge success again this year! We plan on getting the remainder of the 150 requested books into teachers over the coming weeks. The PAWS PTO is happy to announce a new fundraiser—Ultimate Shopping Bingo—which should prove to be an ultimately fun event for a "parent's night out!"

SPRING EVENTS

Ultimate Shopping Bingo! Fri., 4/5 6:oopm @The Southwick Inn—Win a game of Bingo, pick a prize valued at \$50-\$400! Raffles, light refreshments, and LOTS of fun to be had. Register for your bingo card online @ pawspto.com! \$25

Square1 Art Fundraiser—The students of WS and PM submitted beautiful artwork to be featured on merchandise of your choosing! Orders will run 3/27-4/10, with delivery 5/7-5/8! Look for more information soon!

Golf Tournament May 18th @Edgewood Golf Course—Shotgun start, lots of prizes and raffles. Golf all day with friends and enjoy dinner, or just come for a night out! Register early for discounts!

Field Days! WS 6/7; PM 6/11—Lots of fun activities planned at both schools!

Family Picnic & Book Fair, Fri. June 7th—Students will enjoy going to the Spring Scholastic Book Fair during the final weeks of school. We will celebrate all of our families and our Million Word Readers during the picnic. Face painting, food, music & a visit from the Southwick Fire Department!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

4/2—Half Day—Staff Collaboration

4/15-19—Spring Vacation

5/9-10—Kindergarten Screening—NO SCHOOL for Kindergarten ONLY

5/24—Half Day—Staff Collaboration

5/27—NO SCHOOL—Memorial Day



ULTIMATE SHOPPING BINGO!

Test your luck and BINGO skills at our Ultimate Shopping Bingo! Hosted at the Southwick Inn on April 5th starting at 6:00pm we are going to have a Bingo showdown for thousands of dollars in prizes. Northface, Yeti, Coach, Michael Kors, and MORE high end prizes will be up for winnings! Light refreshments and additional raffles will be available. Register online at pawspto.com, to save your seat!

FUTURE EVENTS!

Don't miss out on this amazing day of fun!

Golf Tournament! May 18th @ Edgewood Golf Course, Southwick

Gather your teams & start practicing! *NEW* Register by 4/18 and save \$10 off your fee! Registration open at www.pawspto.com now! Details coming, and volunteers needed for pre-planning stages, and day of! Contact us if you own or know a local business that may want to donate, sponsor a hole, or put a team together!

JOIN US!

The Powder Mill & Woodland Schools PTO is always looking for more members & volunteers. We welcome you to attend our meetings. You might hear something that sparks a great idea. For each event we host, we need an Event Coordinator & as many volunteers

Volunteens!

as he/she needs to make it successfull.

WE NEED YOU!

Remember... volunteering comes in many forms: Copying & Distributing Flyers, Setting Up & Decorating, and Cleaning Up. You can even help from home, counting Box Tops, or checking fundraiser order forms. There are SO many ways to help!

Questions? Contact us at: pawsptoswk@gmail.com

ELECTION MEETING:

May 8th @5:30pm—Powder Mill School

Every 2 years all board positions are up for election by all people in attendance. If you would like more information, please email us @ pawsptoswk@gmail.com

Learning ignites curiosity we never even knew we had!